
 

 

 
Exciting Times Ahead At Butler Settineri, As We Welcome New 
Talent and Promote Two Of Our Best  
 
Since starting out almost 30 years ago, Butler Settineri has gone from strength to strength, 
responding to new challenges and inspiring better business through hiring and cultivating the 
right people to help you prosper.  
 
Our newest Associate Scott Edwards continues this tradition, joining a passionate and 
distinguished community of Butler Settineri team members, both past and present. Scott’s 
background and expertise in tax accounting and financial planning in boutique firms, as well 
as his role as partner in a mid-tier agency sets him apart in the field, and makes him the 
perfect fit for our flourishing firm. 
 

“Welcome aboard, Scott. We look forward to working with you and to 
harnessing the great value you’ll bring to our people and services.”  
The Butler Settineri team. 
 
With particular knowledge and prowess in medical practices, Scott’s skills, dedicated 
experience at the highest levels, and commitment to the industry will enable us to continue 
our work building better business for you, as well as strengthening our own capacity, right 
across the board. 
 
We know that you’ll be as confident and happy as we are working with this formidable new 
recruit, so please feel free to give him a call if you’d like to discuss anything at all, from 
complex accounting issues to his other great love - the forgotten tunes of the 1980s! 

 

 
 

        Scott Edwards 

Moving On Up  
 
As part of our ongoing drive to develop the skills of our people and to strengthen our 
capacity overall, we’re proud to announce the promotion this month of supervisors Patricia 
Jina and Steele Thornton.  
 
Between them, Patricia and Steele have been with Butler Settineri for almost a decade, and 
have gained extensive experience in senior accounting and managerial roles across a range 
of departments.  



 

 

 
As our newest Managers, Patricia and Steele will be better able to deliver for our clients, 
taking on greater and more complex responsibilities that reflect their skill development, as 
well as their considerable experience. 
 
This restructure will also bolster our service delivery, and pave the way for other Butler 
Settineri up-and-comers to develop their skills and expertise in the same way, ensuring we 
continue to thrive and deliver well into the future. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Patricia Jina and Steele Thornton 

 

  


